A Letter of Appreciation

Dear Mae Jemison Elementary School Parents/Guardians:

As we near the end of another wonderful school year, I want to take this opportunity to extend my deepest gratitude on behalf of our entire staff for the invaluable support and partnership you've shown throughout this 2024-2025 school year.

Your involvement—whether through volunteering, attending school events, supporting your child's learning at home, or simply staying connected with our teachers and staff—has made a significant impact on our school community and your efforts do not go unnoticed. Your commitment to your children's education strengthens everything we do and helps create a nurturing, engaging, and successful environment for all students.

We understand that balancing work, family, and school commitments is not easy, yet you continue to show up with dedication, enthusiasm, and care. You’ve been role models of resilience, compassion, and collaboration, and for that, we are truly grateful.

Thank you for entrusting us with your children and for being such an essential part of their journey. We are proud to partner with you and look forward to continuing this meaningful work together. Your support has made a lasting impact, and I am truly grateful for the opportunity to be a part of your child’s learning and life journey.

As we look forward to a new school year ahead, I am excited about the continued collaboration and growth that lies ahead for my remaining students and excited to celebrate my 5th grade students as they prepare for the Junior High level. Together, we are helping to shape bright futures for our students.  

[image: IHM Catholic Schools Weeks- Parent ...]Wishing you and your family a restful and enjoyable summer!

Warm Regards,


Mrs. Jennings
Principal
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